This week I had to make the necessary changes to the style audit sections I worked on previously. So far, this task has seemed to be very easy. There were only a few changes that needed to be made. Most of them involved the colors used on the site. My supervisor informed me that the Graphic Designer came up with different colors for the site by equating the importance of each color used. At first I didn’t understand what she was saying. My supervisor then explained that she valued out the colors by using the amount in which they appeared on the site. For instance, #666666 gray appeared within the site a lot but it was not the only shade of gray used. Sometimes there were gray colors close to #666666 gray tint. So, with this knowledge the Graphic designer came up with a new shade of gray based on all the grays used but the one used most held in higher value.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It still sound a bit complicated to me when I explain it but, I get what it means. There weren’t many tasks with this assignment so I breezed through it fairly quickly.  Since my documents were already made up and there were little changes for me to alter, my work load was pretty light. Although, Wednesday is my last day for my internship class, I will still be working both Thursday and Friday. Since I started my internship pretty late, I believe I have about  twenty more hours to go  in order to get 120 hours. I’m hoping I’ll be granted the permission to add on these extra hours for my class. I don’t want to end up getting a lower grade because of it.
